
Leaders, many thanks for the opportunity to comment regarding the Stibnite Gold Project during the 

NEPA Comment Period. The more I have learned about the company’s project, I am excited to see 

the many opportunities to restore the abandoned site. Per the company, I understand the main 

opportunities are the site will provide job opportunities to Idahoans, produce America’s only 

domestically mined supply of antimony, improve water quality, and reconnect fish to their native 

grounds.  

The opportunities are many including the following statement in the SDEIS “The restoration 

activities, particularly providing volitional passage in the East Fork SFSR, would result in a major, 

permanent, regional, and beneficial effect on Chinook salmon, steelhead, bull trout, and westslope 

cutthroat trout within the vicinity of mine.” 

I understand the important of this project to Idaho as well as the United States. I ask the U.S. Forest 

Service to permit the 2021 Modified Mine Plan so the brownfield site can be restored 

Many thanks for the opportunity to comment. 

Beverly Zanders 


